

## MADISON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

David Copeland, Ed.D. Superintendent

April 11, 2014

To the Sparkman High School cluster families:

I have been asked to provide an opportunity for your voice to be heard by the Madison County Board of Education regarding the new high school that is planned to be built in the Monrovia area. The Board wants to hear you so we have moved the April 24<sup>th</sup> Board meeting to the main gym at Sparkman High School in order to be available to you.

The meeting will begin at 5:15 with a one hour work session dedicated to listening to your inputs. There will be a sign up sheet for speakers and each person will have 5 minutes to be heard. We would ask that you consolidate your messages as much as possible with single speakers to allow multiple perspectives to be heard. We may ask a speaker to finish up, as is done with other public agencies, if it appears that a speaker is repeating something already heard. We ask that you keep to the topic of the new high school as the general public open speaking session that we hold annually is at a later date and can be used for any topic.

Respectfully,

//et// A/hyderson

President, Madison County Board of Education

M